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Advice for Enjoying Christmas Festivities  
while Staying Safe 
 

We wanted to share some useful graphics with you, which 

contain helpful advice and recommendations for minimising 

the risk of Coronavirus while we start to enjoy the seasonal 

festivities. This is an important and treasured time of year 

for many of us but we must all remain mindful that the 

threat from Coronavirus is sadly still very real.  

The graphics are attached, please share with your families 

and friends and display on site as required.  

Employee Testimonial of Coronavirus 

Our global H&S colleagues have shared a short video with 

us, featuring an employee testimonial from Francisco, who 

has worked for the company for 27 years. Francisco and his 

family all caught Coronavirus earlier in the year, and he 

ended up in intensive care because of the severity of his 

symptoms. 

These testimonials all remind us of the need to do what we 

can to prevent spread of the virus, and consider the impact 

Coronavirus can have on an individual and their families.  

You can watch the video here.  

Changes to Travel Corridors 

For any employees preparing to make overseas trips during 

the holidays, please continue to remain aware of the changes to travel corridors. Countries are still 

being added and withdrawn from the quarantine list of a weekly basis; last week, the Canary 

Islands were removed meaning that anyone returning from these locations will need to self-isolate 

for ten days (note, this is the new length of time required after it decreased from a two-week 

quarantine). You can find out more about travel corridors here.  

https://web.microsoftstream.com/video/a2c0819c-41f9-451d-aa34-33bbca2b4c2e
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors

